
Reception Homework – Friday 10th May 2024 

 

Once your homework is completed, take a photo and upload it onto Tapestry. Please give it 

the title: Homework 10.05.2024 

 

Activity: 

In school, we have been learning about woodland animals and have been using the story of 

‘The Gruffalo’ to support this learning. For your homework, we would like you to draw a 

picture of your favourite woodland animal. We have put some photos of different woodland 

animals onto the website along with their habitats to give you inspiration. You could even 

choose to draw your animal in their habitat or next to it.  

Then, write what your animal is. You could label the picture or you could write a sentence 

about it.  

 

Parents: 

• Support your child with choosing a woodland animal to draw, using the ‘Woodland 

Animals’ file to help if needed.  

• Talk to your child about their favourite animal’s habitat within the woods.  

• Support your child with using the phonics they know to write the words to support 

them with being independent (e.g. for badger, your child may write ‘bajur’). This is 

okay as they are using what they know of phonics so far.  

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


